
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

January 2023 

1/6: Sacramento County Office of Emergency Services - Local Maintaining 
Agency Coordination Call. I participated in this conference call to hear storm 
briefings from Sac OES, the National Weather Service, and numerous 
Reclamation Districts within Sacramento County. Topis of discussion included 
emergency repairs along the Consumnes River and damage assessment 
reports. 

1/9: SAFCA Erosion O&M meeting. I met with staff from DWR and SAFCA to 
discuss the operation and maintenance requirements for soon to be constructed 
bank protection features and on-site mitigation along the American River.  

1/9: Bureau of Reclamation Scheduled Releases meeting. I met with staff 
from US Bureau of Reclamation and SAFCA to discuss the release schedule for 
Folsom Dam. I provided information regarding ARFCD operations during a high 
water event and how valuable advance notice of releases would be for the 
District. 

1/10: Sacramento County Office of Emergency Services - Local Maintaining 
Agency Coordination Call. I participated in this conference call to hear storm 
briefings from Sac OES, the National Weather Service, and numerous 
Reclamation Districts within Sacramento County. Topis of discussion included 
possible wind, hail and tornadoes coming for the valley and initial damage 
assessment reports. 

1/11: Sacramento County Office of Emergency Services - Local Maintaining 
Agency Coordination Call. I participated in this conference call to hear storm 
briefings from Sac OES, the National Weather Service, and numerous 
Reclamation Districts within Sacramento County. Topis of discussion included 
the tapering off of the storm series and the likelihood of dry weather in the near 
future. 

1/13: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of the annual 
election of Officers for the Board of Trustees and updates from staff on the 
Lathrop Way land exchange. 
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1/26: MBK Coordination meeting. Superintendent Webb and I met with Pro 
Mitra from MBK Engineers to discuss ongoing engineering efforts for the District. 
Projects discussed included the Arcade Creek Erosion Repair, encroachment 
removals at the levee toe in River Park, High Hazard Trees, and updating the 
general services contract with MBK. 
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